
disagreeable
How can we disagree with one another, without being disagreeable?
The Coordinating Team of the Presbytery of Lake Huron, in conjunction with Memorial 
Presbyterian Church of Midland, invites you to a workshop to model how we can talk 
about sensitive issues that sometimes divide us.

Brian Ellison, Executive Director of the Covenant Network, and Paul Detterman, the 
Executive Director of Presbyterians for Renewal will be presenting and leading us in 
a discussion on the subject of the marriage amendment. They do not agree on the 
subject and plan to model how it is we can disagree without being disagreeable.

This event is open to everyone; you need not be a delegate to presbytery, an Elder, 
or even a Presbyterian. This workshop is not a presbytery meeting and there will be 
no votes taken on Saturday. The presbytery vote on this amendment will take place 
at the presbytery meeting on March 3, 2015, at Memorial Presbyterian Church.

For any questions please email Jim Browne, the Interim General Presbyter,  
at jbrowne@presbylh.org or call Memorial Presbyterian Church at 989-835-6759. 

Saturday, February 28, 2015
Memorial Presbyterian Church
1310 Ashman Street, Midland, MI 48640

Schedule of Events
9:30 a.m. 	 Welcome & Devotions	
9:50 a.m. 	 Opening Comments	
10:30 a.m. 	Small Break-out Sessions
11:15 a.m. 	Final Conversation & Closing

We plan to be done by 12:30 p.m.
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